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Last weekend’s collection came to $6,538.00. Thank you so MUCH for your faithful support! 

 

Thanksgiving Day Mass is this Thurs-
day at 10am.  The collection taken will 
benefit the Pastor’s Charity fund. 
Blessings!  

The month of November we remember the 
Holy Souls and pray for all aborted babies 
and the mothers who are deceased as a re-
sult of an abortion procedure.  We also pray 
for all those impacted by abortion in any 
way.  We are filled with gratitude to God 
who is all-loving, merciful, forgiving, and 
waiting to heal those who reach out for 
help.  Please find out more about 
us www.renodiocese.org:  click on Our 
Works, scroll down, and click on Project 
Rachel.  Contact our confidential, nonjudg-
mental help line 775-324-4325 or 
email KarenM@Catholicreno.org to take ad-
vantage of valuable resources. 

As disciples of Jesus Christ, and in 

the name of Mary, Our Lady of 

Tahoe Catholic community wel-

comes and embraces all those 

who come to us. With guidance 

of the Holy Spirit, through wor-

ship, the sacraments, and loving 

service, we provide for one an-

other’s spiritual and material 

needs. In being so nourished, we 

reach out in faith to serve the 

larger community.  

Happy Thanksgiving! 

O Christ Jesus, I acknowledge You King of the Universe. All that has been 

created has been made for You. Exercise upon me all Your rights. I renew my 

baptismal promises renouncing Satan and all his works and pomps. I prom-

ise to lead a good Christian life and to do all in my power to procure the tri-

umph of the rights of God and Your Church. Divine Heart of Jesus, I offer 

You my poor actions in order to obtain that all hearts may acknowledge 

Your sacred royalty and that thus the reign of Your peace may be established 

throughout the universe. Amen. 

http://www.renodiocese.org/
mailto:KarenM@Catholicreno.org


Mass Intentions 
 

Saturday  20 5:00  † Mary Ann Lewandowski   Dave & Stephanie Scott 

Sunday   21 8:00  Steve Scholer    Dave & Stephanie Scott 

Sunday  21 11:30  Intentions of OLT Parishioners  Pro Populo 

Wednesday    24 11:30  † Pacita Palaroan    Rene Palaroan  

Thursday  25 10:00  For All Our Benefactors  

Friday     26   Church and Office Closed in Observance of Family Day 

Outreach is still accepting  NEW or gen-

tly used jackets for our 150 children 

(ages birth through 17) and adults. There 

is a box in the back of the church until 

December 1st. If you’d like to give a cash 

donation, then somebody on our Out-

reach committee will purchase new 

jackets for our children. You can donate 

in the weekend collection (please mark 

your check “Outreach Jackets”) or give it 

to Susan in the office or mail us your 

contribution. Thank you! 

Our Outreach families are grateful for your support! 

 

St. Therese of Little Flower Church invites 
you to an All-Choir Advent Concert taking 
place on December 10, 6:30pm at Little 
Flower Church. Admission is free. Bring your 
family and friends.  Relax & enjoy glorifying 
God through music! 

Address:  
875 E. Plumb Lane, Reno NV 89502 

Special Second Collection This Weekend 

 
Pope Francis has reminded us that, “The measure of the 
greatness of a society is found in the way it treats those 
most in need.” With these words, he brings our attention 
to the poor and our responsibility toward them. The 
Catholic Campaign for Human Development (CCHD) re-
sponds directly to this call by addressing the root causes 
of poverty in the United States. This collection, which will 
be taken this weekend is the primary source of funding 
for CCHD’s anti-poverty grants and education programs. 
Funding from the collection offers new hope every year 
to those living in poverty throughout the United States. 
Twenty-five percent of the collection’s proceeds stay here 
in our diocese to fight poverty in our community and de-
fend the dignity of our neighbors. Help us defend human 
dignity and show Christ’s charity to those in need. Please 
donate prayerfully and generously. Thank you!  
 

Bishop Mueggenborg 

Again, this year we are giving each 
of our 140 Outreach children a 
$20.00 gift card.  It was very suc-
cessful last year and much appre-
ciated. If you wish to share in this 
GIVING and make Christmas a lit-
tle more special, please take an 
envelope from the tree, place your 
donation (check or cash) in the 
envelope and put it in the Sunday 
collection basket or send a check 
to Outreach/Our Lady of Tahoe at 
PO Box115 | Zephyr Cove NV 
89448. December 5th will be the 
last Sunday to give or send in your 
donation. Thanking you in ad-
vance for your generosity. 



Plan a Gift that Works for You 

Charitable  
Bequest 
 
Leave a portion of your 
estate such as cash or 
stock to Our Lady of Ta-
hoe in your will.  

Appreciated 
Securities 
 
Donating  stock is a simple, 
smart way to give. Email us at 
susan@ourladyoftahoe.org for 
account transfer information.  

IRA 
QCD 
 
If you are 70 1/2 or older, 
ask your professional advi-
sor if giving directly from 
your IRA is a tax-wise way 
for you to give.  

Please be sure we have your updated contact info and if you would like to receive our 
weekly e-bulletin and other parish news, kindly contact Susan at 775-588-2080 to be add-
ed to our email list. Thank you and God Bless! 

 
Ad Space Available.  
Contact Susan in the  
office if interested.  
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